
CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

TO:       Frank Martin, Director - Public Works 

    

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   April 21, 2020 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation – RFQ 20-021 Whitfield Street Drainage Improvements 

 

The City of Smyrna requested bids for a unit-price contract to construct Whitfield Street 

Drainage Improvements. Eleven (11) bids were received and the lowest bidder is Excellere 

Construction in the amount of $303,900.00.  This project is managed by Croy Engineering.  

Please see bid tabulation below. 

 
 

 

             

It is the recommendation of the Purchasing Department and Croy Engineering that this project 

be awarded to Excellere Construction in the amount of $303,900.00.  

    

Please prepare any necessary paperwork to present to Mayor and Council for approval.  Please 

prepare a Purchase Requisition following award and contract. 

Bidder Total 

Excellere Construction $303,900.00 

Summit Construction $311,511.75 

Corbett Group $349,201.00 

K.M. Davis Contracting Company $378,415.50 

Tople Construction $386,781.75 

Construction 57 $391,522.00 

Gracie Gray Contractors $394,203.00 

Parker Fry $403,245.50 

Ardito Construction $418,688.50 

C&L Contractors $497,206.18 

Site Engineering $619,480.00 


